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Newsletter 

After what can only 
be described as a 

damp summer 
holiday, we returned 
to school in glorious 
sunshine. This was 

particularly welcome 
for our Year 6 

children as they 
headed off to 

exemplary (they even 

proud of them. 
Thank you to Mr 

Rochfort and Miss 

In Reception and 
Nursery we have 

enrolled a lot of new 
families. We warmly 
welcome them into 
their new Mill Hill 

family and look 
forward to them fully 
participating in the 

The attitude in 
school is very positive 

 
OUR READING STARS this week are… 

R  Albie Kennedy 
Y1 Dottie Orchard 
Y2 Alfie Bernhardt 

Y3 Omar Katesh 
 Y4  Kaydon Goff 

Y5 John Prior  
Y6  Joshua Stokes 

 
 
 

 

SCHOOL SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp – Nursery -Oscar Shaw – for settling in well to 

Nursery and enjoying all the activities 

Mrs Beck – Reception – Morgan Jamieson – for being such a 

friendly and helpful member of our class 

Miss Perry 

Mrs Newby 

Eirone de Dios – for superb manners 

and a great attitude in class 

Miss Daly Marcelina Rinku – for a brilliant 

attitude and always working hard 

Miss 

Waterworth 

Ivy-Rose Tyler - for a fantastic 

attitude to all aspects of school life 

Mr 

Warden 

Stephanie Tsoi – for being hard 

working and helping others in class 

Mrs 

Robson 

Keira Doherty – for exceptional work in 

maths 

Mr 

Rochfort 

Caleb Heys – for tackling everything at 

Carlton Lodge with great enthusiasm 

 

 
 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target  

** 97% ** 

*97%*
* 
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ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR 

GREEN! 

Rec 96% 

Yr 1 96% 

Yr 2 98% 

Yr 3 97% 

Yr 4 99% 

Yr 5       99% 

Yr 6 97% 
 

 

LUNCHES 
Please pay promptly. 

We cannot supply lunches to 
those parents who have accrued 

arrears. 
MEALS SHOULD BE PAID IN 

ADVANCE. 
THANK YOU 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
26th October Half term holiday 
6th November Return to school 
22nd December Holiday 
9th January Return to school 
 

NAMING 
CLOTHING 

 
We are already 

struggling to 
reunite children 

with uniform! 
Please ensure 
that everything 

is named! 
THANK YOU 

 
Children have all been 

allocated teams and 

given new PE t shirts  

CARLTON LODGE 
We are in the 

process of booking 
Carlton Lodge for 

our current Year 5. 
Please return 

consents asap 

NEW PARENTS 

You can keep up with 

what we have been up tp 

on our school Facebook 

page! 

 

Please do not keep 
children off for odd 
days unnecessarily 

as this impacts on 
their learning. 

AT SCHOOL EVERY 
DAY please. 

100% 
Attendance 

181 

 
 

DID YOU SPOT US ON 

TV? 
Children from Key Stage 2 

thoroughly enjoyed attending 

the official unveiling of the 

sculpture of Sophia Constable 

at the Treadmills. 


